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This issue continues the publication of papers presented at the XXVIII Congress of OSTIV held at the 

site of the 29
th

 World Gliding Championships in Eskilstuna, Sweden, 8 to 15 June 2006.  The paper by 

Liechti, was presented at that Congress.   The review this paper was supervised by Guest Associate 

Editor, Dr. Rolf Hertenstein of the USA.  Thanks, Rolf! 

 

The two papers by Lissaman were invited by Associate Editor Mark Maughmer.  The first paper lays 

the groundwork for the second.   The second paper was presented at the 43
rd

 AIAA Aerospace Sciences 

Meeting and Exhibit, Reno NV, 10-13 January 2005.  Both papers were not sent for peer-review as 

requested by the author but were reviewed by Mark. 

 

Thanks to Peter Smith and Linda and Jeffrey Hostetler, all of the USA, for proofreading the 

manuscripts for this issue.  

  

Ward Hindman 
 

OSTIV Chief Editor and Technical Soaring Editor 
hindman@sci.ccny.cuny.edu, www.ostiv.fai.org 

 

 


